
 

On Monday, we learnt about Eid, considering what this festival means to those 
who celebrate the occasion. 


The children enjoyed reading and sharing stories, making crafts and trying lots 
of different foods, including dried fruit, pakoras and far-far. 

 


Bank Holiday 

1st May


The King’s Coronation

5th May


PTA Quiz Night

11th May


Big Outdoor Read

12th May


Nursery Stay & Play

12th May


Pre-Loved Book Sale

12th May


Half Term

29th May - 4th June


INSET Day

5th June


First Day Back

6th June


For other important dates, 
please visit the Calendar 

page on our school website.
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Miss Williams and Mrs Anderson were very impressed with how much the 
children had remembered from their lesson last week!

Year 1 Houses Walk 



 

 

Growing Together: Every Day In Every Way

This week, Nursery children have visited the 
library. They have enjoyed looking at books and 
listening to stories in the children’s section. 


They were especially excited to borrow some 
books and bring these back to Nursery to share 
together.


We would like to say a special thank you to all of 
the parents who accompanied us. 

Nursery’s Library Visit 

On Wednesday, Reception and Nursery took part in Beep Beep Day. The children learnt all about road 
safety. They talked about how to stay safe when in the car (by using seatbelts and the correct booster 
seats/car seats), how to stay safe when walking next to the road (by staying away from the roadside) and 
the importance of holding the hand of a grown up. 


Children also practised crossing the road (using a Zebra Crossing which Mrs Mehmet had kindly put 
together) and learnt the rules about crossing safely. 

Beep Beep Day



We are delighted to invite you to our Big Outdoor Read on 
Friday 12th May at 2:45 pm. 


Our previous Big Read sessions have been extremely 
successful and have been enjoyed by both adults and children. 
Weather permitting, we will aim to sit outside so please bring a 
picnic mat/blanket and we will provide the books.


We look forward to seeing you in school!

The Big Outdoor Read 

As you are aware, we have changed our Phonics Scheme this year 
and therefore have a selection of books that we no longer require 
in school. As always, we are thinking of ways to look after our 
planet by reusing and recycling. 


There will be no set donation price and we are very grateful for any 
amount that you can give. All donations will go towards buying new 
books for our libraries. 


The book sale will take place outside the office on Friday 12th May 
from 8:30am-9:00am.

Phone:  0208 505 0386 

Website: www.churchfieldsinfant.com


E-mail: admin.churchfields-inf@redbridge.gov.uk

Pre-Loved Book Sale

Growing Together: Every Day In Every Way

Come and spend some time playing with your child in Nursery!


 
Nursery are hosting a Stay and Play on Friday 12th May. Younger children are welcome to join but must 
be kept with you at all times. Please remember not to use mobile phones while on-site. 


Morning sessions: 8.45am-10 am. Afternoon session: 12.45pm-2pm. 
Parents of full-time children from 1pm. 

Nursery Stay & Play 

We will be celebrating King Charles III’s coronation in school on Friday 5th May. 
For this day we would like all children to come to school wearing the colours red, 
white and blue. 

Please don’t feel the need to purchase new clothes for the day, have a look in 
your wardrobes and see what you already have!

The King’s Coronation 
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